
Shutesbury Board of Health 

August 21, 2019 7:30 pm 

 

 

Present: Ken Rotondi, chair; Catherine Hilton, clerk; Al Werner, board member; Garrett 

Simonsen, guest. 

 

Discussion: 

 

CH issued a Certificate of Compliance for a repair at 487 Montague Road and an emergency 

beaver trapping permit for the Town of Amherst (Atkins Reservoir). 

 

155 Leverett Road: Certificate of Compliance issued; well permit also issued but well will 

probably not be drilled until 2020. 

 

52 Shore Drive: Dennis Clark has been authorized to dig up the tank and make any necessary 

repairs.  The Title 5 inspection indicates “Conditional Pass.” 

 

West Nile Virus: we will try to get something into the upcoming town newsletter and put the 

same material on Next Door Shutesbury and the Board of Health page on the town website. 

 

CH and KSR will attend the Code Red training at the Fire Station on August 22. 

 


